Creston Judo club:
March 15,2018 @ 5:45 pm at Gin’s on Canyon

Agenda:

1. Upcoming Training Seminar with Bruce Kamstra:
- Essentially all organized. May 5, 2018
Lower Kootenay Gym (Lisa will only talk to Kris or Kary)

2 classes Saturday and one class on Sunday.

Goal: Fun seminar for our younger Judoka. Bruce keeps it fun and easy.

Food truck? All in favour of Jessica’s food truck.

Itinerary available from Kris. His flight lands at 20:46. Attendees suggest that he rents a
vehicle in Cranbrook and drive to Creston.

$392 return flights. Hotel at Ramada for 2 nights. We are slightly over $1500 in total, and
Terry managed to secure a $2000 grand from Larry Binks.

Online registration: Free for Creston students.

$15 for all students from other clubs. Unanimously accepted by the attendees.

Free for Samurai Teddy Bear group.

9-11am, 11-12:30 (Petit Samurai); 1:30-3:30 (Saturday);

Sunday: 9-11am

Have to confirm with Munroe whether he’ll put on something for Samurai Teddy Bear
group.

Regional mats needs to be picked up. Terry/Kris can pick up if in Cranbrook.

Printing need to be done. Badges and Certificates

NB: Invitation: Design and send a link to Judo BC.
Friday, March 4, 2018: Set -up will have to be after 7pm (venue only available after that).
Plan to meet at the Dojo at 6:30pm

Dinner:

Legion Hall on Saturday, March 5, 2018 at 6:30pm

Can seat up to 100 people

Caterer hired already: Erin Rogne

Price: +- $40/ticket (adult)

$5 for 6 and under (Cheese Pizza) - Final prizes to be decided by the committee.

Looking for a local business to support us with dinner - local beef etc.
Open Bar - beer, coolers, wine (no hard liquor)

Volunteers:
Justine and Shawn; Greg; Matt; Kary and Mark, Erin.

2. Sensei Remuneration:
We all agree that this year was an exceptional year and Mark recommend that the club pays
a honorarium to the Sensei’s for their hard work. Unanimously accepted around the table.



The Executive Committee will decide on an amount

3. Class sizes 2018/2019

Most likely only Mondays and Thursdays due to unsure job requirements for the next year.
Leelen is planning on moving to Cranbrook in the new year. Will help out where and when
he can.

Suggestion to limit the junior class to 16 students per class.

Need for an intermediate class is clear

This will need further discussion.

4. Treasurers Report: Accepted.

5. Blossom Fest:

Parade: May 19 - Same weekend as Nationals

Interest from the group?

Suggest to make some banners online. These could be used when we go to a tournament
etc.

Adam quoted $400; Banner $250

Motion accepted unanimously to spend $500 towards the Blossom Festival parade.
Hopefully this will be used in future years.

Will ask Adam and Ellen and Mark to take charge of this important event.

6. Summer activities

Lots of interest in a self defence course

Sam form Bonners Ferry might be an option.

Need to do a bottle drive in summer. Kary’s house with hot chocolate and cookies.
Meeting adjourned at 6:50pm

Follow up: Need to arrange an Executive Meeting and the arrange for General
Meeting in June to choose the Executive Committee for 2018/2019 season.



